Occupational Health Services (OHS) is pleased to announce
enhancements to the Employee Assistance Program (EAP). Effective
this month, all NCI Frederick Government and Contractor employees
and dependents may access EAP and work-life services through
Business Health Services (BHS) www.bhsonline.com with the user

name of NCIF. In addition to the continued onsite presence of Selden
Cooper, BHS offers a network of more than 7,000 masters level
counselors on a 24/7 basis. Legal and financial assistance is also
included. Information sessions will be held on September 26®.

For more information regarding the new EAP services through BHS,
see the BHS Newsletter at:

http: //www.nciferf.gov/news/NCIF Premier Newsletter2.pdf or
copies are available in OHS Bldg 426. and register to attend the
appropriate information session below in Bldg. 549 Auditorium on
Tuesday, September 26t . You may register by calling Kim Winters
on ext: 1096 or by email at kwinters@nciferf.gov .

Non-Supervisory Employees: 2:00 PM — 3:00 PM

Supervisor/Managers: 3:15 PM — 4:45 PM




